
ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK   
Mon 2:00 pm Experiencing God (FH) 
Wed 5:00 pm Business/Prayer Meeting 
Wed 6:00 pm Choir Practice 
Thurs 10:00 am Ladies Bible Study (FH) 
Sat 5:00 pm Chili Cookoff  
Sun 9:00 am Sunday School 
Sun 10:00 am Worship Service  

Son Seekers will meet Thursday, 
February 29th, at 12:00 pm until 
2:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  
We will have lunch and then we 
will celebrate leap year with a 
Bible Trivia Competition. Sign up 
at the Welcome Center 
Registration Table. 

Chili Cook off Saturday, 
February 17th, at 5:00 pm in the 
fellowship hall. Please sign up at 
the Welcome Center Registration 
Table.  If you would like to be a 
judge, contact Lori DiCarlo at 
352-789-5981 or email her at 
the2dicarlos@gmail.com. 

 

The Lord’s Supper will be next 
Sunday, February 18th.  If you 
are not able to attend in-person 
services, please contact the 
Deacon of the week to receive 
the elements to participate in the 
Lord’s Supper, or pick them up at 
the church office during office 
hours. 

If you would like to volunteer in 
the kitchen for the Chili Cook-Off. 
Please contact Lori DiCarlo at 
352-789-5981 or email her at 
the2dicarlos@gmail.com. 

Join us for our next EEATS 
Workshop on Thursday, March 
7th from 8:30 am until 10:30 am 
with Judy Flickinger. Sign up at 
the Welcome Center Registration 
Table. 

Collingsworth Family Concert 
Saturday, March 23rd in Lakeland. 
The cost is $40.00 per person 
plus transportation cost. Sign up 
at the Welcome Center 
Registration Table. 

If you would like to schedule a 
meeting or an event anywhere, 
please contact the church 
secretary at 352-268-2384 or 
email secretaryibc@outlook.com 
to see if your date is available. 

Welcome to Immanuel! You're more than welcome. You're 
wanted! 

 
We are a family — a place you can call home. It's where 
you can find hope, healing, and purpose. Over the years, 
this family has grown and changed; but one thing will al-
ways stay the same: Our love for Jesus and for each other. 
No matter where you are in your journey, you can be confi-
dent that you are more than welcome at Immanuel. 
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ORDER OF WORSHIP 

9:55 Opening Piano 
Prelude 

Vickie Langford  

Welcome & Prayer Gino Mion  

Call to Worship Are You Washed in the Blood 
There’s Something About That 
Name 
Surely the Presence 

Pg.   229 
Pg.   317 

 
Pg.   158 

Special Music Gail Nier  

Message from God The Master & His Servant 
Pastor Chuck Houston 

 

Invitation & 
Song 

Pastor Chuck Houston 
Just As I Am 

 
   Pg. 435 

Offertory Prayer   Vic Sherring, Deacon of the Week  

Tithes & Offerings Ushers & Deacons  

Closing Prayer Pastor Jeff Ayers  

  Emmanuel Pg.  201 

Closing Chorus Alleluia! Alleluia! Pg.  272   

* Please feel free to remain seated anytime you feel it necessary for your comfort. 

Deacon of the Week is Vic Sherring. He may be reached at 352-751-5999 or 
emailed at victorsherring@msn.com. 

IBC Quilt Ministry 
Prayers and Squares is an international interfaith outreach ministry that we partner 
with at Immanuel. They provide our group with quilt labels and inspiration. The 
motto of Prayer and Squares is “It is not about the quilt, it’s all about the prayers.” 
Of utmost importance is the prayer support of the congregation. To date we have 
prayed over and given close to 450 quilts. 
 

Church members may request a prayer quilt for someone in need of comfort or 
healing from a significant physical, spiritual, or emotional crisis. Send all prayer quilt 
requests to Jan Newbrough at teacher@newbrough.com or by calling 304-670-
2772. Each church member is permitted 2 requests in a calendar year for someone 
outside the church family. Within the church family, requests are not limited. 
 

There are prayer squares available at the Welcome Center. These are great to carry 
with you to give to someone who needs prayer. There is a Bible verse and IBC 
information on the back of the square. 
  
Please check our quilt table in the foyer at each church gathering for new quilts. Tie 
a knot and say a prayer for the quilt recipient. 
 

If you have any question or want more information contact Jan Newbrough. 

 

 
SERMON NOTES 

The parables of Jesus, 13 
 

The Master and His Servant 
 

Luke 17:7-10 
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If you can clean an ice machine or would be willing to learn how to do 
so. Please contact Bill Amtower at 352-459-9993 or email him at 
unkbill123@gmail.com 


